
"My name is Milena Worsham and I am a Oregonian therapist, and mother of 2. I am very concerned 

and distraught over hearing about HB 3063 and the impact it would have on our population if it is 

passed. 

 

I'd like to point out that a wide majority of the population of children in the state of Oregon are 

vaccinated already, making the bill unnecessary for the fervent believers of vaccines. If they work as 

they should, those who are vaccinated should be at no risk to those who aren't. 

This bill is not practical nor is it ethical. Parents have the right to choose what is best for their children. 

With any possible risks of side effects, especially chronic ones, there must be a choice. The information 

regarding the risk of vaccinations for children is widely available through several different sources, 

including renowned medical doctors and thousands of personal testimonies. 

Please keep in mind the heath freedom of the people you serve and remove this bill. 

 

Thank you  

Milena Worsham 

 


